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The proposed environmental study is a great idea and is needed to figure out the long term impacts of large energy projects.
However the proposed moratorium on new projects is an idiotic idea that will stifle innovation and investment in solar energy
technology and business models.

With oil currently at $140 per barrel these solar projects are critical to helping keep the cost of energy contained. It is exactly these
types of boneheaded moves that reduce the public's confidence in any kind of governmental decision making capability.
Solution.... Conduct the study, no moratorium on new projects - use the existing regulations until the study is completed,

develop and publish new regualtions if warranted, make new projects comply with the new regs once they are in place.....simple



